
A note from the Webmaster

I miss seeing and being with you all at PROBUS, so here is an update.

Jule and I are settled into our life in the north. During the summer, we spend our time at the

cottage on Twin Lakes which is only 20 minutes from our home in New Liskeard, and come

winter, we hunker down in town. Incidentally, Jule's grandfather built both of these properties

in the early 1900s. Yes we have electricity, running water, and indoor facilities!

The reason or my continued membership in PROBUS is the maintenance of our Website. I

really enjoy keeping you all up-to-date on the events and news of the club. For those who are

hearing this note for the first time, you could have read it in the online News Letter last week ...

for those in the know, thanks for visiting the Website.

A special thanks goes out to the content contributors. The various Group Chairs, Cycling,

Paddling, Bridge, Investment, Special Events, News Letter, and of course the Management

Committee, who all get their items to me for publishing. Keep up the communications. I look

forward to another year, serving my fellow members at PROBUS Blue Mountain.

Bill Booth - Webmaster


